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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA 
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

www.dot.state.pa.us 45 Thorns Run Road 
Bridgeville, PA 15017 

January 2, 2001 

Dominic Munizza, P.E. (412) 429-6034 
Highway Advisory Radio - WPMU382 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport. PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter on December 12, 2000 concerning our Highway Advisory 
Radio System. I would like to confirm that we indeed were broadcasting a Highway Advisory 
message at 1620 AM on September 16, 2000. The transmitter call sign is WPMU382 and is 

located on the Downtown side of the Fort Pitt Tunnel (I-279). It's normal coverage area is 

along the three Downtown Pittsburgh river valleys with approximately five (5) miles radial 
coverage. 

As an additional note, attached is a listing of our Highway Advisory Radios in the 
Pittsburgh Regional area. 

If you should have any questions, please contact Mr. Dominic Munizza, P.E. of our 
Traffic Management Center. 

Very truly yours, 

K7,2-2-t 

Victor P. DeFazio, P.E. 
District Traffic Engineer 

Copy to: 
V. P. DeFazio, P.E., Due 1/5/2001 
F. V. Cippel, P.E. 
D. Munizza, P.E. 
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